

**Outwood Academy Bydales** 

Coast Road, Marske-by-the-Sea, Redcar, TSII 6AR Tel: +44(0)1642 474000

Web: www.bydales.outwood.com Email: enquiries@bydales.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Andrew Wappat

15 December 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## Christmas Jumper Fundraising Day - Friday 22 December 2017

On the last day of term, Friday 22 December, the Student Voice Fundraising Team are hosting a 'Christmas Jumper Day' in school to raise money for Redcar Area Food Bank, which will support this vital charity and make it possible for them to help even more people. Students wearing a jumper may make a minimum donation of £1 upon entry to the school, but of course can donate more, or indeed donate even if they don't have a Christmas jumper.

Students wanting to be involved should wear an appropriate Christmas Jumper, making sure incorporated humour is appropriate for a school setting. The Christmas jumper can be instead of a school blazer, or it can be in addition. All other school uniform should be worn, including shirt and tie.

We hope that this event will be as, if not more, successful than last year, and hopefully we will raise a substantial amount for this wonderful cause.

To be clear, students are to wear their full uniform, with a Christmas jumper to replace their blazer, if they want to be involved and donate.

Students should, as ever, come fully equipped for school with homework done, exercise books and pen, pencil etc and not accidentally leave such things in blazers left at home! Normal teaching and learning will take place on the day as you would expect.

The Redcar Area Food Bank relies on the local community to provide enough donations to stay open and to be able to keep helping people who are, unfortunately, unable to fully provide for their families, pets and themselves. If students, or parents/carers wish to donate directly to this cause, they are encouraged to visit: <a href="https://redcararea.foodbank.org.uk">https://redcararea.foodbank.org.uk</a> to donate an amount, and find out how to make other donations.

Thank you in anticipation of your support,

Yours faithfully

Cameron Benton SV Fundraising Committee Chair

Andrew Wappat Principal